
Office of Performance Evaluations Survey 
 
The Office of Performance Evaluations (OPE), an independent office of the Legislature, is 
conducting a second follow-up on its report, Delays in Medicaid Claims Processing. As part 
of its follow-up work, OPE is conducting a survey of Medicaid providers to learn more about 
their current experiences with the system.  
 
If you are interested in participating in the survey and haven’t already done so, please click 
on the link below. All of your information will be kept confidential and no individual 
information will be shared in OPE’s report. 
http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/958724/Idaho-Medicaid-Provider-Survey 
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Amy Lorenzo at 
alorenzo@ope.idaho.gov or 1 (208) 332-1473. 
 


